
 

 

 

  

COVID-19 (Coronavirus) POLICY UPDATE as of April 2, 2020: 

 

Dear Patients and Families, 

 

Despite our initial notice that we would be returning to work on a semi-normal 

level next week, we received the new notice late yesterday. As such, our office we 

will remain closed for non-essential care until the end of April.  

 

For those of you with appointments in April, you will be rescheduled in the 

following way.  Your appointment will be moved exactly 4 weeks back.  So if you 

had an appointment on Tuesday, April 7
th
 at 10:30am, then your new appointment 

will be Tuesday, May 5
th

 at 10:30am.  You should get a notification via email or 

text to confirm this new appointment.  If you had an appointment during the last 

half of March and did not get rescheduled in April, then you are on our list of 

patients that will be called and rescheduled into May at the earliest possible time. 

 

If you have an emergency or are in pain, please contact us immediately so we can 

get you comfortable. If you need elastics, wax, additional aligners or other 

orthodontic related items... please contact us and we will mail them to you or 

coordinate a time to pick them up. Be safe. We love and appreciate you all.  

 

God bless, 

 

Dr. Housley and Dr. Dobson 

 


